
Charleston District

Project Fact Sheet
Charleston Harbor Sec 204 CAP

Charleston, SC

P2#: 450947

Congressional Districts: Joe Cunningham (SC-1)

Location 

Description:

Charleston Harbor is located about midway along South Carolina's Atlantic coastline.

Project 

Description:

The goal of the project is to place approximately 660,000 cubic yards of sandy material, dredged from the 

Lower Harbor as part of the Post 45 deepening on the remnants of Crab Bank in order to create 

approximately 28 acres of Brown Pelican nesting habitat.  The actual cost of the work has decreased from 

the estimated $3.98 million to approximately $377,000.

Current  

Status:

As of 22 April 2020  - The Charleston District received approval from SAD of the Feasibility Report in 

May 2018 and the Project Partnership Agreement for the design and construction was executed in July 

2018.  The District, SCDNR, Town of Mt. Pleasant, and other stakeholders have worked collaboratively to 

make revisions to the design that maintain the bird nesting habitat quality and quantity, do not increase 

costs, and address concerns of some stakeholders.  Sufficient Federal and non-Federal funds are available, 

material will be placed on Crab Bank during construction of the Post 45 Lower Harbor to Wando Welch 

Terminal (WWT) Construction Contract.  The District awarded the option on the Lower Harbor Contract 

for Crab Bank on 6 February 2020.

Sponsor: South Carolina Department of Natural Resources

Project Manager (PM):  

Jeff Livasy

PM Phone:

(843) 329-8062

PM Email:

Jeff.J.Livasy@usace.army.mil

Authority: Section 22, P.L. 93-251

Appropriation:

Construction - Continuing Authority

Phase:

NA

Business Line:

NA




